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A MESSAGE FROM THE ESD TECHNOLOGY 
DEPARTMENT.

• It was a fantastic school year, and we couldn't have done it without your incredible 

help and support! We in the Technology Department are so grateful for your 

patience, flexibility, and collaboration in making technology a seamless and effective 

part of learning. We hope you have a wonderful and well-deserved summer break! 

While you're recharging, please know that the Technology Department will be hard 

at work throughout June and July. We'll be tackling various projects, performing 

essential maintenance, and preparing all systems and devices for the next school 

year. Enjoy your summer, and we look forward to seeing you refreshed and ready 

for another great year!
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CURRENT PROJECTS

• We also will continue working on replacing some of our core networking 

equipment at Emmett High School. 

• Add more vape sensors to Emmett High School

• Install security cameras to the District Office.

• Add more security cameras to Emmett Middle School gym. 

• Move to a new phone system for desk phones. 




